
I really urge you to make the official state dog The Rescued Shelter Dog. Hopefully this will promote the 
adoption of dogs from rescues and shelters which would save lives. This would recognize that all kinds 
and types of dogs are represented in Oregon’s shelters, including purebred and mixed breed dogs. 
Thank you for listening. Compassion for all. Corinne Vostal 
 


